

The London Organising Committee of the Olympic Games and Paralympic Games Ltd. 23rd floor, One Churchill Place Canary Wharf, London E14 5LN Reception +44 [0] 203 2012 000 Fax +44 [0] 203 2012 001 london2012.com

Phillip Wattleworth Gymnava Eden Works, Clone Road Kelbrook Lancashire BB18 6SH

19 October 2012

Dear Olivier, Yves, Phillip, Xavier, Colin, Marcello and all the team at Gymnova,

As the dust has now settled after the most extraordinary summer that any of us have witnessed, I wanted to take this opportunity to send my personal thanks for your invaluable contribution to the Games.

Over the past seven years, we put the athletes at the heart of everything that we did and this, of course, included providing them with the very best possible sports equipment and services – your equipment and your services.

Having witnessed your contribution first hand and also heard the excellent feedback from my own teams, I am truly delighted at how successful our partnership has been. I hope and trust it was as rewarding for you and your team as it was for us.

I wish you and all at Gymnova good luck for the future and thank you once again for your outstanding contribution to the London 2012 Olympic and Paralympic Games.

With best wishes

Sebastian Coe, KBE

Chairman, LOCOG